
TBVC Oversight group meeting 

27-09-2020 

Participatians : 

Olivier Lacasse, Kyle Martin, Mandy Williams 

Covid-19 updates 

There is currently zero (0) outbreak and three (3) active cases according 

to Lambton County health unit web site. 

There is currently zero (0) outbreak and three (3) active cases according 
to Chatham-Kent County health unit web site 

 

 

"Return to play" protocol 

OVA sent out new recommendation that will be added to TBVC protocol: 

For athletes: It is recommended a non-medical mask is worn during low to 
moderate activity (i.e. Warm-up, cool-down and drills that are focusing on 
technical skill work). 

 

New player / Try outs 

It has been decided that for the up coming weeks players that were not in 
the TBVC competitive program cannot participate in any club activities. 

Try outs are still not accepted. 

The Club will not be offering an U13 competitive program for the moment. 

 

 

 

 

 



Next meeting will be Sunday October 4th 


